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Greetings JEBE Readers! 

Welcome to the first, 2018 edition of the Journal for Excellence in Business Education.  You may notice a 

few minor changes in the fonts and submission checklist this year, but our dedication to excellent 

business content and pedagogy has not wavered.   In this issue, you will find strategies for working 

design thinking into curricula, teaching students how to write effective business memos and applying 

teamwork models to MBA classes.  Thank you to all those who submitted, reviewed and revised 

manuscripts for this edition.  We hope you will continue to consider JEBE as a venue for your work.  

 

                                                                                                                              ~Linda T. Thomas, JEBE Editor 

 


